
Porta Potty Application 
 
Porta Potties are permitted for all properties with “Working Septic Systems" in Heath for 
up to 2 (two) weeks.   For longer usage, you must apply for a permit and show proof of 
a contract for emptying. The following application should be accompanied by a fee of 
$25.00.  
 
The Permit will remain in effect for one year, after which time, the permit should be 
renewed, or the porta-potty removed.  
 
For properties without a working septic system, applications will be reviewed by the 
Board of Health on a case-by-case basis. 
 
While the Board of Health meets remotely, this permit application will be discussed in 
remote meeting and the date approval is given will be noted in the signature line.  The 
chairperson will provide the signature for approval of the application. 
 
APPLICANT NAME: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
MAILING ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
           _______________________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE NUMBER: ________________________________________________________________ 
  
E-MAIL: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
PROPERTY ADDRESS: (IF DIFFERENT) ______________________________________________ 
 
PURPOSE OF THE PORT-A-POTTY:  _________________________________________________ 
 
HAULING /RENTAL COMPANY: ______________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE: _________________________________ E-MAIL: _________________________________ 
 
DATES OF CONTRACT/ SERVICE: ___________________________________________________ 
 
FEE ENCLOSED: _______________________       PAYMENT #___________________________ 
 
SIGNATURE OF APPLICANT: _______________________________________________________ 
 
   DATE: _____________________________________ 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
REVIEWED AND APPROVED BY HEATH BOARD OF HEALTH ______________________(DATE)   
 
   GENE GARLAND______________________________Chair 

   ELISSA VIARENGO_________________________ 
                                       

LORRAINE BERGER________________________  
 
                                       SUSAN M GRUEN__________________________ 
 
                                        
          Revised November 16, 2021 


